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Communications 

Tiituqatigiikta – Let’s have tea together  
 
Start Date: February 19, 2018 
End Date: March 29, 2018  
Iqaluit, Nunavut 60 sec 

 

Tiituqatigiikta – Let’s have tea together, is a series of afternoon drop-in sessions during 
March, organized by the Department of Family Services and the Qayuqtuvik Food 
Centre.  
 
The sessions are open to anyone who would like to gather, share information, and ask 
questions about services like how to file taxes, or how to apply for a social insurance 
number or public housing unit. 
 
The sessions run from March 1- 29, 2018, from 1- 4 p.m. at the Iqaluit Food Centre 
(soup kitchen), building 655. Cooking classes and cultural programming will also be 
available when possible, and snacks and tea will be provided. 
 
The Department of Family Services is working with Government of Nunavut departments 
and agencies, Inuit associations and community organizations to lead the sessions and 
answer questions.   
 
For more information, or to receive a calendar of events for the month, please contact 
Robert Herrick, Community Engagement Planner at 867-975-5239 or Rherrick@gov.nu.ca. 
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